
 

Dear Parents 
 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 

week.  
 

In Literacy, we will be looking at features of a newspaper article, before writing our 

own. We will also be visiting the library.  

 

In Numeracy, we will be looking at halves, quarters and mixed numbers. We will be 

learning about the x symbol and learning our 2, 5 and 10x tables. 

 

In Science, we will be learning about the difference between light sources and 
reflectors and will be conducting an experiment to see if objects are sources of 

light or reflectors. 

 
In IPC, we will be learning about maps and how we can record information on 

them. We will also be making our own telephones and using Morse code to send 

words and messages. 

 
In PSHE, we will be starting puzzle piece 4, thinking about how we can keep our 

bodies healthy. 

 
In ICT, students will be continuing their research about their famous person using 

google to find information. 

 
For Spellings, please practise any words that have the following sounds in with 

your child. They will then be tested on 10 random words that have this sound in on 

Thursday to see how they are applying their phonics learning to spelling.  

 
Mr Chad’s group: ‘oi’ as in coin. 

Ms Nadine’s group: ‘ur’ as in turn. 

Mr Spencer’s group: ‘ure’ as in sure. 
Mrs Burgess’ group: All of the Phase 3 sounds we have covered so far – Revision.  

Ms Dianne’s group: ‘air’ as in hair and “ure’ as in sure. 

Ms Claire’s group: ‘u_e’ as in tune, and how ‘i’ can make two different sounds like 
in tin and wild.  

Ms Dipti’s group: 10 Year 2 Tricky/High Frequency Words, as found in their 

communication book.   

 

Notice & Reminders: 

 Please ensure your child is wearing the correct school uniform. All children must be 

wearing a school tie if they wear our white shirt, and the shirt must be tucked in.    

  The week ahead in Year 2         (11-15 March 2018) 



 PE kit, including trainers, should only be worn on PE days.  

 Please remember to sign up for Parent-Teacher Progress meetings using Jot form. Please 

refer to the letter sent home yesterday.  

 
Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Yours faithfully 

Year 2 Team 


